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December 1, 1961

Mr, Roy Easley
Building M-2
- Los Angeles State College :
5151 State College Drive
Los Angeles 32, California

Dear Roy:

Congratulations on the important part that you played in the
recent Mercy Bowl project. I know the many hours of work that
you gave to this cause and rest assured that the entire Cal Poly
staff and student body in addition to the families involved

appreciate all you have done,

Cordially,

Robert A, Mott, Head
Physical Education Department




